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I attended several Area meetings with Eric Grigorian to get up to speed with the new position. 

I attended several R3 ExCom meetings. 

I reviewed the R3 awards, voted, and attended the initial awards meeting, as well as the R3 awards 

confirmation meeting. 

I sent an introductory email to all Area 4 sections, including a plea for all sections to get their reports in 

on time.  Out of 8 sections, I received only 2 replies (Evansville-Owensboro and Louisville). 

I sent an email to all Area 4 sections, requesting information on their associated student chapter leaders 

and encouraging them to attend SoutheastCon.  Out of 8 sections, I received only 2 replies (Evansville-

Owensboro and Lexington). 

I met with Joe Pennisi to discuss the financial aspects of the Area 4 position and to clarify the R3 

SoutheastCon reimbursement protocol. 

I met with a member of the Tri-Cities (defunct) section to discuss ways to revive their section.  I also 

fielded several emails on this topic.  Work in progress. 

I registered for SoutheastCon and reserved my hotel rooms. 

I checked out OU Analytics and was able to get a list of all the volunteers in the Area 4 sections. 


